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       Our file: EA 0506-006  
       By email and fax: (604)-689-7179 
Mr. Kamal Alawas, President 
Sidon International Resources Corp. 
Suite 1610 – 470 Granville St. 
Vancouver, British Columbia 
V6C 1V5 
 
July 7, 2006      
 
RE: Status of Environmental Assessment 0506-006 - Sidon International Resources Corp. Land 

Use Permit MV2004C0039 
 
Dear Mr. Alawas, 
 
On February 9th, 2006 the Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board (Review Board) 
sent a letter to you regarding your company’s response to Information Requests issued to it by the 
Review Board.  To facilitate your re-familiarization with the issue, I have appended the original 
correspondence to this letter. 
 
The Review Board has not received any correspondence from your company since February 1st 
when Geofin submitted the deficient Information Request responses.  Given the considerable 
amount of time that has passed since, the Review Board requests to know if Sidon International 
Resources Corp. intends to continue participating in this environmental assessment.  If so, the 
Review Board would like to know when it can expect to receive responses to its Information 
Requests; taking into account the direction cited in the February 9th letter.  If your company 
chooses to no longer participate in the environmental assessment, then you would be advised to 
withdraw your application for Land Use Permit MV2004C0039.  The Review Board will cancel 
EA0506-006 pending this action.  Please send us a response to this letter by August 11th, 2006. 
 
Should you have any questions or concerns with matters covered in this letter, do not hesitate to 
contact me at your earliest convenience.   
 
Yours truly, 

 
Patrick Duxbury,  
Environmental Assessment Officer 
Phone: (867) 766-7062 
Fax: (867) 766-7074 
email: pduxbury@mveirb.nt.ca 
 
 



CC’d:  Geofin - Laurence Stephenson 
 Sidon International Resources Corp EA Distribution List 
 
Attached:  February 9th, 2006 letter from MVEIRB to Sidon International Resources Corp. 
 






